May 10, 2023
(Public Hearing) Planning Commission Meeting
7:00 p.m. Scott Wendling calls the meeting to order.

Commission members in attendance: Greg Wendling, Bill Turnwald, Brian Wendling, Ray
Birchmeier, Scott Wendling

Guest: Kevin Krupp, Steve Krupp and Jamie Antku

Minutes from the April 5, 2023 meeting was read, motion by Ray Birchmeier, second by Greg
Wendling to accept the minutes as read, motion carried.

Jamie Antku, our new Zoning Administrator, introduced herself to us.

We reviewed the special use permit that Steve Krupp gave us for his home based trucking business
on 2516 Peet Rd. As we were reviewing it we seen that the special use permit was not filled out
correctly and the Public Hearing notice was not correctly filed so Steve and Jamie are going to work
on getting the correct wording in the application and we are going to have another Public Hearing on
May 30, 2023 to review.

Ray Birchmeier makes a motion to postpone this meeting until we get all of the information
corrected and the correct publication and letters sent out to neighbors, second by Greg Wendling

motion carried.

We are going to cancel our June 7, 2023 meeting and have that meeting in conjunction with the
Public Hearing on May 30 2023.

Motion to adjourn by Brian Wendling, second by Ray Birchmeier motion carried. Time 8:18 p.m.

Minutes submitted by Greg Wendling



